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Friday 16th June 2023 

 

Dear Parents and carers, 

Re: Gulliver’s Dino Park Reminder 

We would like to remind you that reception children will be going on a school trip to Gulliver’s Dino Park 

on Thursday 22nd June.  

Please ensure children arrive at school on time as we will begin boarding the coach as soon as all children 

have been registered.  

Children will be required to wear school uniform as this will make them easily identifiable to staff during 

the trip. Please ensure your child is wearing sun cream on the day and brings a sun hat. Looking at the 

weather forecast, it is looking hot but potentially rainy so please also bring a light weight raincoat.  

The children will need to bring a packed lunch. If your child normally has the Fresh Start meals, there is 

an option for you to book an alternative packed lunch (choice of sandwiches) for this day. If your child is 

bringing a pack lunch from home, please ensure that all items, including the lunch bag, are disposable. 

Please also provide water bottles which must be name.  

Children will be arriving back at school at about 3.45 (although this will depend on traffic.) You should 

expect to collect your children at 4.00 following the usual collection routine. If there is any change to this, 

you will receive a message from the office.  

If you have not yet given consent for your child to attend, please email the office as soon as possible.  

Yours faithfully, 

The Reception Team- Miss Hubbard, Miss Furness, Miss Brown, Mrs Dempsey and Miss Stevens 

http://www.williamhardingschool.co.uk/

